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Dear Roger,

The ETSI Project BRAN (EP BRAN) would like to thank you for your letter (IEEE L802.16-
02/08).

At BRAN#28 (April 15-19), the DLC specification for HIPERACCESS was approved, which
means that the core technical specifications for HIPERACCESS have been finalised.

At BRAN#28, also harmonisation between HIPERACCESS and IEEE 802.16 was discussed.
In particular, hooks  to allow the introduction of variable length PDUs (Protocol Data Units)
in the future were introduced both in the PHY and the DLC layer specifications.  This might be
a first step towards harmonisation between HIPERACCESS and IEEE 802.16, i.e. towards a
global standard.

With best regards,

Jamshid Khun-Jush


